
B R O M S G R O V E  D I S T R I C T  C O U N C I L 
 

MEETING OF THE CABINET 
 

WEDNESDAY, 5TH JUNE 2013 AT 6.00 P.M. 
 
 

1/13 RESTRUCTURE ENABLING HEADS OF SERVICE  
 
The Cabinet considered a report on the proposed restructure of a number of 
Heads of Service roles and responsibilities within the Finance and Resources 
Directorate. 
 
Following discussion it was 
 
RECOMMENDED that the business case in respect of the restructure of the 
Finance and Resources Directorate be approved. 
 


